
WHITE LAKE TOWNSHIP

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT

DATE: July 9, 2025

TO: Rik Kowall, Supervisor
Township Board of Trustees

FR01M: Sean O'Neil, Community Development Director

SUBJECT: Township Hall Board Room Concepts

Recently I received several concepts from Stu Pettitt for the layout of the Board Room at

the new Township Hall. These concepts are labeled "A" through "J" and are included as

an attachment and will be discussed at the July 10' special meeting. Stu also plans to

attend the July 15l meeting to further discuss the options that he is proposing, in hopes that
a decision can be made on the concept that the Board wishes to move forward with.

I look forward to discussing this matter with you at the July 15( Township Board meeting.
Please let me know if you require any additional information.

Thank you.
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